Secret Circle The Captive
Getting the books secret circle the captive now is not type of inspiring means.
You could not solitary going once ebook heap or library or borrowing from your
connections to right to use them. This is an completely easy means to
specifically get guide by on-line. This online declaration secret circle the
captive can be one of the options to accompany you subsequent to having further
time.
It will not waste your time. assume me, the e-book will unquestionably aerate
you extra issue to read. Just invest little mature to way in this on-line
revelation secret circle the captive as without difficulty as evaluation them
wherever you are now.

When the Polls Lie Isaac Brock 2013-01 In this book, we have hand-picked the
most sophisticated, unanticipated, absorbing (if not at times crackpot!),
original and musing book reviews of "The Secret Circle: The Captive Part II and
The Power." Don't say we didn't warn you: these reviews are known to shock with
their unconventionality or intimacy. Some may be startled by their biting
sincerity; others may be spellbound by their unbridled flights of fantasy.
Don't buy this book if: 1. You don't have nerves of steel. 2. You expect to get
pregnant in the next five minutes. 3. You've heard it all.
The Secret Circle: The Initiation and The Captive Part I L. J. Smith 2011-09-20
With love, witchcraft, and spellbinding drama, the Secret Circle series is
perfect for fans of The Vampire Diaries. This special collection contains the
first book in the Secret Circle series, The Initiation, as well as part one of
the second book in the series, The Captive; from L.J. Smith, the New York Times
bestselling author of The Vampire Diaries. When Cassie is forced to move from
California all the way to the small New England town of New Salem, she’s
miserable. And yet, she feels a powerful kinship to the town, and to a
terrifyingly beautiful group of students who always seem to get their way.
Charmed by the Secret Circle, Cassie is initiated into a coven of witches whose
power has controlled New Salem for hundreds of years. But when she falls for
the mysterious and intriguing Adam, she is faced with the most pressing danger
of her life—and one wrong move could ultimately destroy her…
The Secret Circle L. J. Smith 2009-02-02 Cassie is drawn into the Secret
Circle, a coven of young witches whose power has controlled New Salem for three
hundred years, and when she falls hopelessly in love with the leader's
boyfriend, she is tempted to use dark powers.
The Secret Circle: The Captive Part II and The Power TV Tie-in Edition L. J.
Smith 2020-01-01 Cassie is drawn into the Secret Circle, a coven of young
witches whose power has controlled New Salem for three hundred years, and when
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she falls hopelessly in love with the leader's boyfriend, she is tempted to use
dark powers.
The Secret Circle: The Complete Collection L. J. Smith 2014-09-30 From the
bestselling author of The Vampire Diaries L. J. Smith, comes a dangerously
exciting tale of love, witchcraft, and the supernatural, perfect for fans of
the Beautiful Creatures series. This collection includes all seven books in the
series. The Secret Circle: The Initiation and The Captive Part I: Forced to
move from sunny California to gloomy New England, Cassie longs for her old
life. Even so, she feels a strange kinship to a terrifying group of teens who
seem to rule her school. But when she falls for the mysterious and intriguing
Adam, Cassie must choose whether to resist temptation or risk dark forces to
get what she wants—even if it means that one wrong move could ultimately
destroy her. The Secret Circle: The Captive Part II and The Power: Cassie has
joined the most alluring—and deadly—in-crowd imaginable. But power comes with a
price, and it's more dangerous than she knows. In the ultimate battle between
good and evil, will Cassie's supernatural powers be strong enough to lead the
coven out of danger? The Secret Circle: The Divide: For the first time since
moving to New Salem, Cassie Blake feels normal. She's dating her soul mate Adam
and making new friends in town. But the Circle is being hunted by an unknown
enemy—and anyone could be the next victim. As they struggle to protect
themselves, alliances are formed and relationships are tested. No one knows who
to trust or who to fear. Will Cassie be able to save the Circle . . . and
herself? The Secret Circle: The Hunt: Cassie's life is far from ordinary. Her
best friends are a coven of witches and her relationship with her boyfriend,
Adam, is written in the stars. But then Cassie's evil half sister surfaces,
determined to take Cassie's place in the Secret Circle. And a band of powerful
witch-hunters begins targeting the group, determined to destroy them. Will
Cassie survive this ultimate battle between good and evil? The Secret Circle:
The Temptation: Black John's curse has been unleashed on the Circle, and it is
up to Cassie to set things right. As Cassie's heart is tested once more, she is
forced to finally choose between Nick and Adam, and she faces the ultimate test
of her power in this gripping showdown between good and evil.
The Secret Circle: The Hunt L. J. Smith 2013-09-10 The Hunt, from the
bestselling author of The Vampire Diaries L. J. Smith, is a dangerously
exciting tale of love, witchcraft, and the supernatural, perfect for fans of
the Beautiful Creatures series. Cassie's life is far from ordinary. Her best
friends are a coven of witches and her relationship with her boyfriend, Adam,
is written in the stars. As the leader of the Secret Circle, it is up to her to
keep them safe. But then Cassie's evil half sister surfaces, determined to take
Cassie's place in the Secret Circle. And a band of powerful witch-hunters
begins targeting the group, determined to destroy them. Will the circle remain
intact despite the powerfully evil magic that has infiltrated their ring? And
will Cassie survive this ultimate battle between good and evil?
The Secret Circle: The Divide L. J. Smith 2013-03-12 Keep your enemies close. .
. . For the first time since moving to New Salem, Cassie Blake finally feels
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normal. She's dating her soul mate, Adam, and making new friends in town. But
between the secret coven of witches she calls her best friends and the
incredible power she holds within her, Cassie is leading a far from ordinary
life. The Circle is being hunted by an unknown enemy resistant to their
magic—and anyone could be the next victim. No one knows who to trust or who to
fear. Will Cassie be able to save the Circle . . . and herself? Or will her
choices break it apart forever?
The Secret Circle Lisa J. Smith 2008 Contains the first two novels in The
Secret Circle series in which Cassie moves from California to New England to
live with her mom and grandmother where she discovers she is one in a long line
of witches, is initiated into a coven at her school, and upsets the balance of
power when she falls in love with Adam, another witch's boyfriend.
The Captive Lisa Smith 1995
The Vampire Diaries: Stefan's Diaries #6: The Compelled L. J. Smith 2012-03-13
The sixth book in the New York Times bestselling series by L.J. Smith. The
Compelled is the sixth and final book in L.J. Smith’s bestselling Stefan’s
Diaries series, which reveals the backstory of brothers Stefan and Damon from
The Vampire Diaries series. This digital edition features cover artwork from
the hit CW TV series The Vampire Diaries, starring Nina Dobrev, Paul Wesley,
and Ian Somerhalder. Stefan Salvatore has always had an uneasy relationship
with his brother Damon. But when Damon is taken captive by Samuel—a vampire
from Katherine’s past bent on revenge—Stefan is determined to rescue him before
it is too late…even if it means seeking help from the most unlikely of places.
Stefan forms a tentative alliance with a coven of witches in order to save his
brother, only to learn that Samuel’s end game is far more sinister then they
could have imagined. With Samuel on the brink of securing unlimited power, the
brothers are in for their deadliest battle yet. Full of dark shadows and
surprising twists, the sixth and final book in the New York Times bestselling
Stefan’s Diaries series raises the stakes for the Salvatore brothers as they
face new loves, old treacheries, and unimaginable threats. Fans of L. J.
Smith’s New York Times bestselling Vampire Diaries series as well as the hit
television show won’t be able to put the latest Salvatore adventure down.
The Secret Circle Lisa J. Smith 1992 "Forced to move from sunny California to
gloomy New England, Cassie longs for her old life. Even so, she feels a strange
kinship to a terrifying group of teens who seem to rule her school. Initiated
into the coven of witches that's controlled New Salem for hundreds of years,
she's drawn into the Secret Circle, a thrill that's both intoxicating and
deadly. But when she falls for the mysterious and intriguing Adam, Cassie must
choose whether to resist temptation or risk dark forces to get what she wants even if it means that one wrong move could ultimately destroy her."--Page 4 of
cover.
The Captive - The Power L. J. Smith 2009 Lured into the most popular in-crowd
imaginable, Cassie is intoxicated by her newfound strength and power. Bewitched
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by the promise of love through magic, Cassie captures Adam's heart and upsets
the delicate balance of power.
The Captive L. J. Smith 2011-11-01 The second volume in a suspenseful new
trilogy from the bestselling author of "The Vampire Diaries." Cassie, now
intoxicated with her newfound supernatural abilities, attempts to steal the
boyfriend of a fellow witch through magical means--leading their coven to
explode in a jealous rage.
The Initiation Lisa Smith 2002 Whether learning for leisure or business
purposes, or working towards a curriculum qualification, this text is aimed at
adults of all ages and gives students a grounding in the skills required to
understand, speak, read and write contemporary French from scratch.
The Captive - The Secret Circle L. J. Smith 1992 Magic. Covens - fiction.
Secrets of Happiness Joan Silber 2021-05-04 A WASHINGTON POST BEST BOOK OF THE
YEAR When a man discovers his father in New York has long had another, secret,
family—a wife and two kids—the interlocking fates of both families lead to
surprise loyalties, love triangles, and a reservoir of inner strength in this
"expansive and elegantly crafted novel" (Fresh Air, NPR). "Rich with the
complexities of life . . . the stories create a world made fully dimensional
through changes of perspective—major characters appear and reappear as part of
one or another’s experience and testimony . . . Pull any life’s thread and you
discover a mesh of involvement that soon takes in all the others. It is a fine
thing, subtly done, and truly exhilarating." —The Wall Street Journal Ethan, a
young lawyer in New York, learns that his father has long kept a second
family—a Thai wife and two kids living in Queens. In the aftermath of this
revelation, Ethan's mother spends a year working abroad, returning much
changed, as events introduce her to the other wife. Across town, Ethan's half
brothers are caught in their own complicated journeys: one brother's penchant
for minor delinquency has escalated, and the other must travel to Bangkok to
bail him out, while the bargains their mother has struck about love and money
continue to shape their lives. As Ethan finds himself caught in a love triangle
of his own, the interwoven fates of these two households elegantly unfurl to
encompass a woman rallying to help an ill brother with an unreliable lover and
a filmmaker with a girlhood spent in Nepal. Evoking a generous and humane
spirit, and a story that ranges over three continents, Secrets of Happiness
elucidates the ways people marshal the resources at hand to forge their own
forms of joy.
The Secret Circle: The Temptation L. J. Smith 2013-03-12 The Temptation is the
spellbinding conclusion to the dangerously exciting Secret Circle series from
L. J. Smith, New York Times bestselling author of The Vampire Diaries and
inspiration for the massively popular TV show from CW. As the leader of the
Secret Circle, Cassie is faced with impossible choices and new dangers at every
turn . . . and one wrong move can break the Circle apart forever. Now, as
Cassie battles her evil half sister, she faces a new and terrible danger. Black
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John's curse has been unleashed on the Circle, and it is up to Cassie to set
things right. As Cassie's heart is tested once more, she is forced to finally
choose between Nick and Adam, and she faces the ultimate test of her power in
this gripping showdown between good and evil.
Captive Queen Alison Weir 2010-07-13 BONUS: This edition contains a Captive
Queen discussion guide and an excerpt from The Lady Elizabeth. Nearing her
thirtieth birthday, Eleanor of Aquitaine has spent the past dozen frustrating
years as wife to the pious King Louis VII of France. But when Henry of Anjou,
the young and dynamic future king of England, arrives at the French court, he
and the seductive Eleanor experience a mutual passion powerful enough to ignite
the world. Indeed, after the annulment of Eleanor’s marriage to Louis and her
remarriage to Henry, the union of this royal couple creates a vast empire that
stretches from the Scottish border to the Pyrenees—and marks the beginning of
the celebrated Plantagenet dynasty. But Henry and Eleanor’s marriage, charged
with physical heat, begins a fiery downward spiral marred by power struggles
and bitter betrayals. Amid the rivalries and infidelities, the couple’s
rebellious sons grow impatient for power, and the scene is set for a vicious
and tragic conflict that will threaten to engulf them all.
The Initiation and the Captive L. J. Smith 2010-01-07 Contains two stories
featuring witches.
Heart of Valor L.J. Smith 2010-05-25 When an earthquake shakes California,
Alys, Janie, Charles and Claudia suspect it isn’t just a typical earthquake. A
year and a half after their journey into the Wildworld, they believe that the
Passage between their world, the Stillworld, and that parallel universe of
legend and danger may no longer be stable. With their parents overseas and the
great sorceress Morgana Shee traveling north to find the epicenter of the
quake, the siblings are left on their own. But peril lurks around every corner.
A magical attack sends the Hodges-Bradley kids’ on a journey that will test all
of their skills, including Janie’s sorcery and Claudia’s ability to communicate
with animals. Morgana’s archrival, Thia Pendriel, is waiting. With Heart of
Valor, the Forgotten Gem she has stolen, Thia’s power is almost limitless—and
she is ready to spring her trap.
Dream Dark: A Beautiful Creatures Story Kami Garcia 2011-08-02 When Link joined
his best friend, Ethan Wate, on a quest through a mysterious network of
underground passageways endlessly crisscrossing the South, he knew the journey
would be dangerous. But returning home to Gatlin, South Carolina was just the
beginning... Wounded during a climactic battle, Link discovers that tending his
injuries won't be as simple as visiting a doctor and that healing his arm
should be the least of his worries. For being bitten by a Supernatural does
more than break the skin -- it changes a person, inside and out, turning Link
into someone more and more like the dark creature who injured him. In this
never-before-seen short story by New York Times bestselling authors Kami Garcia
and Margaret Stohl, listeners witness Link's heart-racing transformation. Dream
Dark is set before the much-anticipated third Beautiful Creatures novel,
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Beautiful Chaos, and as a special bonus includes an exclusive sneak peek at the
first five chapters. Dream Dark word count: ~10,000
Silent Cells Anthony Ryan Hatch 2019-04-30 A critical investigation into the
use of psychotropic drugs to pacify and control inmates and other captives in
the vast U.S. prison, military, and welfare systems For at least four decades,
U.S. prisons and jails have aggressively turned to psychotropic
drugs—antidepressants, antipsychotics, sedatives, and tranquilizers—to silence
inmates, whether or not they have been diagnosed with mental illnesses. In
Silent Cells, Anthony Ryan Hatch demonstrates that the pervasive use of
psychotropic drugs has not only defined and enabled mass incarceration but has
also become central to other forms of captivity, including foster homes,
military and immigrant detention centers, and nursing homes. Silent Cells shows
how, in shockingly large numbers, federal, state, and local governments and
government-authorized private agencies pacify people with drugs, uncovering
patterns of institutional violence that threaten basic human and civil rights.
Drawing on publicly available records, Hatch unearths the coercive ways that
psychotropics serve to manufacture compliance and docility, practices hidden
behind layers of state secrecy, medical complicity, and corporate profiteering.
Psychotropics, Hatch shows, are integral to “technocorrectional” policies
devised to minimize public costs and increase the private profitability of mass
captivity while guaranteeing public safety and national security. This broad
indictment of psychotropics is therefore animated by a radical counterfactual
question: would incarceration on the scale practiced in the United States even
be possible without psychotropics?
The Captive L. J. Smith 1992-10-15 Intoxicated by her newfound strength after
she joins the most popular crowd in school, Cassie falls for Diana's boyfriend,
Adam, and could become a prisoner of her own love. Original.
The Secret Circle: The Initiation and The Captive Part I TV Tie-in Edition L.
J. Smith 2011-09-27 The Circle’s power has lured her home. . . . Forced to move
from sunny California to gloomy New England, Cassie longs for her old life.
Even so, she feels a strange kinship to a terrifying group of teens who seem to
rule her school. Initiated into the coven of witches that’s controlled New
Salem for hundreds of years, she’s drawn into the Secret Circle, a thrill
that’s both intoxicating and deadly. But when she falls for the mysterious and
intriguing Adam, Cassie must choose whether to resist temptation or risk dark
forces to get what she wants—even if it means that one wrong move could
ultimately destroy her.
The Initiation and the Captive Lisa J. Smith 2011 The author of the bestselling
The Vampire Diaries presents a suspenseful new trilogy. Seduced by the Secret
Circle, Cassie is initiated into the mysterious "in-crowd", a coven of young
witches whose power has controlled New Salem for 300 years--and risks falling
prey to the dark powers in order to have the coven leader's boyfriend.
The Silence of the Lambs Thomas Harris 2013-10-01 The twenty-fifth anniversary
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edition of the #1 New York Times bestselling classic, now with a note by author
Thomas Harris revealing his inspiration for Hannibal Lecter. A serial murderer
known only by a grotesquely apt nickname—Buffalo Bill—is stalking particular
women. He has a purpose, but no one can fathom it, for the bodies are
discovered in different states. Clarice Starling, a young trainee at the F.B.I.
Academy, is surprised to be summoned by Jack Crawford, Chief of the Bureau's
Behavioral Science section. Her assignment: to interview Dr. Hannibal Lecter, a
brilliant psychiatrist and grisly killer now kept under close watch in the
Baltimore State Hospital for the Criminally Insane. Lecter's insight into the
minds of murderers could help track and capture Buffalo Bill. Smart and
attractive, Starling is shaken to find herself in a strange, intense
relationship with the acutely perceptive Lecter. His cryptic clues—about
Buffalo Bill and about her—launch Clarice on a search that every reader will
find startling, harrowing, and totally compelling. An ingenious, masterfully
written novel, The Silence of the Lambs is a classic of suspense and
storytelling.
The Initiation and the Captive Lisa J. Smith 1999-12 Cassie is initiated into
her hometown's coven of witches but her love for the coven leader's boyfriend
could prove deadly.
The Vampire Diaries: Stefan's Diaries #1: Origins L. J. Smith 2010-11-02 The
first book in the New York Times bestselling series by L.J. Smith. Origins is
the first book in L.J. Smith’s bestselling Stefan’s Diaries series, which
reveals the backstory of brothers Stefan and Damon from The Vampire Diaries
series. This digital edition features cover artwork from the hit CW TV series
The Vampire Diaries, starring Nina Dobrev, Paul Wesley, and Ian Somerhalder.
Set in mid-19th century Mystic Falls, Virginia, three teenagers enter a torrid
love triangle that will span eternity. Brothers Stefan and Damon Salvatore are
inseparable until they meet Katherine, a stunning, mysterious woman who turns
their world upside down. Siblings turned rivals, the Salvatores compete for
Katherine’s affection, only to discover that her sumptuous silk dresses and
glittering gems hide a terrible secret: Katherine is a vampire. And she is
intent on turning them into vampires so they can live together—forever. Full of
dark shadows and surprising twists, the first book in the New York Times
bestselling Stefan’s Diaries series raises the stakes for the Salvatore
brothers as they face new loves, old treacheries, and unimaginable threats.
Fans of L. J. Smith’s New York Times bestselling Vampire Diaries series as well
as the hit television show won’t be able to put the latest Salvatore adventure
down.
Reckless Girls Rachel Hawkins 2022-01-04 Instant New York Times and USA Today
bestseller Indie Next Pick and LibraryReads Pick "A literary pina colada." –-EW
"A high-octane thriller." ––New York Times Book Review (Staff Pick) ONE ISLAND
Beautiful, wild, and strange—Meroe Island is a desolate spot in the middle of
the Pacific Ocean with a mysterious history of shipwrecks, cannibalism, and
even rumors of murder. It’s the perfect destination for the most adventurous
traveler to escape everything... except the truth. SIX VISITORS Six stunning
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twentysomethings are about to embark on a blissful, free-spirited journey—one
filled with sun-drenched days and intoxicating nights. But as it becomes clear
that the group is even more cut off from civilization than they initially
thought, it starts to feel like the island itself is closing in, sending them
on a dangerous spiral of discovery. COUNTLESS SECRETS When one person goes
missing and another turns up dead, the remaining friends wonder what dark
currents lie beneath this impenetrable paradise—and who else will be swept
under its secluded chaos. With its island gothic sensibility, sexy suspense,
and spine-tingling reimagining of an Agatha Christie classic, Reckless Girls
will wreck you.
The Captive Lisa Smith 1992
The Power Lisa Smith 2002
The Secret Circle: The Captive Part II and The Power L. J. Smith 2011-09-20
With love, witchcraft, and spellbinding drama, the Secret Circle series is
perfect for fans of The Vampire Diaries. This special collection contains part
two of the second book in the Secret Circle series, The Captive, and the final
book in the series, The Power; from L.J. Smith, the New York Times bestselling
author of The Vampire Diaries. Lured into the most powerful and deadly in—crowd
imaginable, Cassie has learned that her power comes with a price—and it’s more
dangerous than she knows. Torn between the dueling desires of the two most
powerful members of The Secret Circle, she must ultimately choose between
saving all of New Salem, and her own love for the bewitching Adam, which
threatens to tear the circle apart. In the ultimate battle between good and
evil, will Cassie’s supernatural powers be strong enough to lead the coven out
of danger? Or will she fall prey to the dark forces within?
Mi she 史密斯 (美) 2014 凯西终于接受了自己作为“女巫”后人的身份。但费伊知道了她对亚当的爱恋,威胁她去偷取黛安娜保管的水晶骷颅头。背叛黛安娜让
凯西痛苦不已,而一股黑暗的力量又杀死了凯西的外婆,并使得凯西的妈妈也失去神智。这股黑暗的力量似乎和凯西有着重要的联系,最终体内女巫之血的苏醒让她意识到自己的责
任和义务,她战胜心魔,与朋友们打退了黑暗势力.
Initiation Alex Duval 2006-06-27 When Jason's friend, Tyler, shows up at Devere
Heights, Jason is at first excited, but quickly realizes that Tyler is running
from some kind of crisis and, without knowing about the town's secret, he
unknowingly places himself in mortal danger.
Eye of Truth Lindsay Buroker 2021-03-11 After ten years at war, Jev Dharrow
looks forward to hanging up his sword, relaxing with a cool mug of ale, and
forgetting that the love of his life married another man while he was gone. But
when his ship sails into port, a beautiful woman wearing the garb of an
inquisitor from one of the religious orders waits to arrest him. His crime?
He’s accused of stealing an ancient artifact with the power to start another
war. Jev would gladly hand over the artifact to stop more suffering, but he has
no idea where it is or even what it looks like. The inquisitor woman definitely
has the wrong person. Inquisitor Zenia Cham grew up with nothing, but she has
distinguished herself as one of the most capable law enforcers in the city, and
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she’s next in line to become archmage of the temple. All she has to do is find
the Eye of Truth, and her superiors are certain that Jev has it. He tries to
charm her with his twinkling eyes and easy smile, but she’s not letting any man
get between her and her dreams. Especially not a thief. If Jev can’t convince
Zenia they’re on the same side, find the artifact, and clear his name, his
homecoming will turn into a jail sentence. Or worse.
The Initiation and the Captive Lisa J. Smith 2008-09-18 Cassie is drawn into
the Secret Circle, a coven of young witches whose power has controlled New
Salem for three hundred years, and when she falls hopelessly in love with the
leader's boyfriend, she is tempted to use dark powers.
The Secret Circle: The Captive Part II and The Power L. J. Smith 2008-12-23
Caught in the struggle between good and evil . . . Cassie has joined the most
alluring—and deadly—in-crowd imaginable. But power comes with a price, and it's
more dangerous than she knows. Torn between the dueling desires of the two
leaders of the Secret Grcle, she must ultimately choose between saving all of
New Salem, and her own dangerous love for the bewitching Adam, which threatens
to tear the circle apart. In the ultimate battle between good and evil, will
Cassie's supernatural powers be strong enough to lead the coven out of danger?
Or will she foil prey to the dark forces within? . . . will she sacrifice her
love for the circle to survive?
The Chosen L.J. Smith 2017-04-04 The fifth book in L.J. Smith’s beloved
bestselling Night World series is now available as a special collector’s
edition! She stalks the lonely back alleys of Boston, the deserted industrial
docks of the harbor, seeking revenge on the vampires who killed her mother.
Rashel Jordon knows where they live. But they don’t yet know that the blackhaired, green-eyed girl is as deadly as she is beautiful, killing the Night
People one by one. Armed with a wooden stake, martial arts, and the will to
resist a vampire’s mind control, she is safe as long as her true identity
remains a secret. But when she rescues a girl from certain death, Rashel is
suddenly swept into the Night World Slave Trade, the gateway to the vampires’
secret enclave. Here the gatekeeper is the dark, dangerous, and irresistible
Quinn. Quinn decides who is chosen. He holds the keys to the realm Rashel is
desperate to enter. But when she looks into his eyes, she’s stunned to see her
soulmate—a vampire who she has vowed to destroy.
Secret Circle Vol I: The Initiation L. J. Smith 1992-09-15 Seduced by the
Secret Circle, a coven of young witches whose power has controlled New Salem
for three hundred years, Cassie falls hopelessly in love with the leader's
boyfriend and falls prey to dark powers
The Secret Circle: The Initiation and The Captive Part I L. J. Smith 2008-07-22
The circle's power has lured her home Forced to move from sunny California to
gloomy New England, Cassie longs for her old life. Even so, she feels a strange
kinship to a terrifying group of teens who seem to rule her school. Initiated
into the coven of witches that's controlled New Salem for hundreds of years,
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she's drawn into the Secret Circle, a thrill that's both intoxicating and
deadly. But when she falls for the mysterious and intriguing Adam, Cassie must
choose whether to resist temptation or risk dark forces to get what she
wants—even if it means that one wrong move could ultimately destroy her.
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